
WA State of our Schools Survey 
2023

We need to hear from you about the state of our schools in WA.

The WA State of our Schools 2023 survey is designed to provide feedback on a range of current issues and challenges 
faced by staff in WA public schools.

The results will feed into the current review into public education and be used as evidence to support negotiations for the 
2023 General Agreement and our calls for increased funding. It is therefore extremely important to have as many members 
as possible complete the survey.

The survey will take approximately 15 minutes to complete, and is open until 4pm, Monday 28 August.

If you experience technical difficulties completing the survey, please email: editor@sstuwa.org.au

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/KDFJ2GP
mailto:editor@sstuwa.org.au
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